



Town of West Seneca

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



TO:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

ATTN.:

Supervisor Dickson

FROM:

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

DATE:

December 28, 2020

RE:

Detective Lieutenant Kevin Baranowski

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Please be advised that Detective Lieutenant Kevin Baranowski will be retiring from service effective, Sunday January 10, 2021. Detective Lieutenant Kevin Baranowski has served the Town of West Seneca for the past thirty two (32) years and we wish him well in his future retirement. He will be greatly missed.

I request the West Seneca Town Board accept his notice of retirement and authorize the Supervisor to sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel. Should you have any questions pertaining to this, please do not hesitate to call me. Thank you.

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

Respectfully







TOWN OF WEST SENECA

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



November 20th, 2021

To: Chief Daniel M. Denz

Please accept this letter as my intention to retire from service on January 8th, 2021. I anticipate my last day on duty to be Friday January 8th, and my last day on the payroll Saturday January 9th.

Respectfully,

Detective Lieutenant Kevin Baranowski